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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR
Sent: Friday, May 03, 2019 8:28 AM
To: Schreiner Evan
Cc: Bruce Iverson (BIverson@trcsolutions.com); Quinn, Kenneth
Subject: Notice to Proceed- Wauleco 02-37-000006 C3 LNAPL Work Plan

Evan, 
 
Thank you for submitting the April 22, 2019 Residual Phase LNAPL Soil Site Investigation Work Plan which detailed TRC’s 
plan to assess the concentration of LNAPL and PCP at the Wauleco site. This email serves as a notice to proceed with the 
proposed work plan. I understand that drilling work is expected to begin June 3, 2019 and that the department should 
receive a technical memorandum on your behalf from TRC approximately 120 days after the field work concludes.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matt Thompson 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, WI 54701 
Office: 715-839-3750 
matthewa.thompson@wisconsin.gov 
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